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NOTIFICATION 

 

12th meeting of the Facilitative Working Group of the Local Communities 

 and Indigenous Peoples Platform 

 

 

I am pleased to notify United Nations and related organizations and specialized agencies and 

admitted intergovernmental organizations that the 12th meeting of the Facilitative Working Group (FWG) 

of the Local Communities and Indigenous Peoples Platform (LCIPP) will take place in Baku, Azerbaijan, 

from 5 to 8 November 2024. The meeting will be open to Parties and observers under the Convention in 

accordance with paragraph 29 of decision 2/CP.24. 

 

Similar to earlier FWG meetings, registration for FWG 12 will be done in two steps. First, the 

interested representatives of United Nations organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations 

are requested to complete the registration form. Second, the focal points are required to confirm the name(s) 

of those representatives by sending an email to LCIPP@unfccc.int. 

 

The deadline for registration is COB on Friday, 27 September 2024. In view of the need to 

confirm the arrangements for the meeting as early as possible, registrations received after this deadline may 

not be processed. Further details on the meeting will be made available here in due course. 

 

 

 Yours sincerely, 

 

(signed by) 

 

 Youssef Nassef 

 Director 

 Adaptation division  

 

 

 

Distribution:  To United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the Parties. 
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